

GSA Minutes 10/25/2011

Attendance

Chelsea Carey
Beth Hernandez-Jason
Joshua Phillips
Julie Phillips
Erin Stacy
Kristynn Sullivan
Janelle Szary

Minutes

Meeting called to order at 9:06am

Minutes approval deferred to next meeting....

Kristynn

- President's Council
 - Met with Pres. Yudof
 - Deal with Jerry Brown to try to protect the system
 - Some stuff seemed very ground-breaking but reality is that things might not happen
 - Going to get \$100 million cut, but tuition won't go up though in Jan.
 - He's trying to keep quality over other things for the system
- GRC
 - Summer funding
 - Allocated to the schools
 - Schools will rank their own students
 - Scholarship and credentials
 - Summer proposal
 - Progress to degree (more important than proposal...)
 - Hence, we need good career services support since students may want to stick around until they can secure a job instead of moving on.
 - Try to set up a meeting Bryan Obruba in order to start these conversations

Chelsea

- Delegate Assembly

- Tabled most of this work recently
- Going to send along some stuff soon (dates/materials)

Beth

- Committees
 - Got in some reports
 - Athletic advisory finally got back with us, so that appointment worked out
- CAPRA
 - Nothing new

Erin

- Public Outreach
 - Schools
 - Tutoring
 - Just sent out some feeler emails for now

Julie

- SFAC
 - Trying to push some positive things around this semester
 - Going to take each unit and meet with them to see what they can do with their allocations
 - Hopefully provide recommendations to them as well (for grad interests)
 - Undergrads are also upset about Rec Center stuff now as well
 - Classes are full
 - Basketball court
- OSL issue being looked into
- Travel Grants
 - Came due

Janelle

- UCSA
 - Will miss next meeting

Kristynn

- UCSA didn't like the idea of the President's Council talking with Yudof
 - They were thinking it was their territory
 - However, they decided not to disagree and just approach

Josh

- New ways to manage broadcast emails
 - Hopefully move to a simple mailman mailing list

Beth

- Chancellors Climate Committee for Inclusion
 - 2 year commitment
 - Maybe discuss in the future.
 - Beth will forward the info to the group

Kristynn

- Chancellor's Meeting
 - Lay out what we've talked about for the last year and a half
 - Course offerings, TA appointments, fee remissions, and administration run-around
 - Emergency fund?
 - More student regents
 - Ombudsman
 - Also talked about more SFAC stuff (Julie)
 - Lots of problems with health
 - Going to be majorly discussed by SFAC now
 - Maybe mention health, rec, and career issues just as current problems
- CAPS Meeting
 - Psychiatrist on campus
 - Be able to meet with someone who understands the psychological aspects of prescribing drugs instead of just medical personnel (PA)
 - Counseling as well?
 - Continuity of care
 - Grads not speaking to other grads (also helps continuity)
 - Regular meeting times (accessibility)
 - Suggested full-time during SFAC, instead of (counseling) master's students

Meeting adjourned at 9:54am.

Business for next meeting:

- Anonymous voting over UCMCrops – Josh
- Travel Award application updates – Julie
- Budget Committee representation – Kristynn

- Internal Vice President responsibilities and tasks – Everyone
- Code of Ethics – Kristynn
- Ex-officio – Kristynn